SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION

UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20560

NOU 25 1966

Mr. Oscar E, Monnig
29 Chelsea Drive
‘Fort Worth, Texas' 76115

Dear Mr. Monnig:

On behalf of the U. S. National Museum I wish
to thank you for the specimens of the Tishomingo,
Johnston County, Oklahoma, meteorite which you sent
to the Division of Meteorites.

These specimens have been entered on our records
as a gift from you. Please be assured of our sincere
appreciation for your kind cooperation.

Sincerely yours,
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George Switzer
Chairman
Department of Mineral Sciences



